September 3, 1974

Mrs. Anahid Devlietian

57 W. Central Blvd. -
Palisades Park, New Jersey
Dear Mrg. Devletian:

We gratefully acknowledge the donation of $300.00, made to
St. Vartan Cathedral in memory of your late father, Mr. Haig
Hagopian,

Our receipt #18909 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate

Enclosure



